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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I hope you all have had a good week.  Whilst we cannot believe it is Friday already, we know that with a 

sense of relief the assessment work for Year 11 and 13 will be concluded at the end of next week when we 

break for half term.  The extensive quality assurance programme for student assessed grades then begins, 

with our teachers, subjects and the leadership team.  

A few weeks ago, I mentioned that we had transferred our Management Information System (the system 

that holds all of the data about your child) to a new system called ‘Arbor’ and included in this system is a 

‘Parent Portal’ and ‘App’ for both iOS and Android.  

Both the App and Portal will enable parents to see and update vital information such as contact and 

medical details for your child/ren. The Arbor App allows you to receive real time information on various 

things. This includes: 

 Attendance 
 Academic reports 
 Behaviour- Achievement, Consequences and detentions 
 Trips & clubs 
 Timetable 
 
From September, we will be utilising the in-app messaging system. This allows us to send push messages 
about key information relating to your child. You will also have the ability to send messages via the Arbor 
App.  
 
Please see the guide posted on the Arbor website for detailed instructions.  

https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360020147458-Getting-started-Log-into-the-Parent-

Portal-and-the-Arbor-App 

A welcome email will follow this newsletter. This will enable you to setup your account for your child. You 

will be asked to verify your child’s data of birth to register.  

 

https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360020147458-Getting-started-Log-into-the-Parent-Portal-and-the-Arbor-App
https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360020147458-Getting-started-Log-into-the-Parent-Portal-and-the-Arbor-App


 

 

 

An example from a demonstration school is shown below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We strongly encourage you to download this app so that we can work together in helping your child/ren 

succeed at The Chalfonts Community College. Should you have any questions, please email 

arbor@chalfonts.org and a member of the team will respond promptly.  

On a final note this week, tomorrow evening sees the return of live music at the school with a socially 

distanced audience.  It is something we are very excited about and I know the performers are looking 

forward to it.  Hopefully the return of many events in the not too distant future! 

No mention of the weather this week – but I hope you have a peaceful weekend. 

Yours faithfully, 
 
 
  
 
Mr R Denial 
Principal                           
 
 
 
Join us on Twitter @CCChalfonts to keep up with all our school news  

mailto:arbor@chalfonts.org

